CITY OF BLAINE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

BLAINE LIQUOR
3453 LAKE DRIVE NE, BLAINE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of a public hearing to be held on July 14, 2016 at
8:00 P.M. at Blaine City Hall, 10801 Town Square Drive, Blaine, Minnesota, before the
Blaine City Council as requested by off-sale intoxicating liquor license holder of Blaine
Liquor, 3453 Lake Drive NE, Blaine for the purpose of admininstering license penalty(s)
per Chapter 6 — Alcoholic Beverages - Sec. 6-52. - License suspension or revocation, civil
penalty, criminal penalty of the City Code. At said hearing all persons shall be heard who
wish to speak for or against the license penalty(s).

Hearing impaired persons planning to attend who need an interpreter or other
persons with disabilities who require auxiliary aide should contact Lisa Derr at
(763) 785-6120 no later than Wednesday, July 6, 2016.

Contact Cathy Sorensen, City Clerk, at (763) 785-6124, if you have any questions
regarding this public hearing.
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